
Feb. 8, 2024

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary

As a PSE customer for 29 years, I ask that Net Metering be extended as requested by

WASEIA and PSE. Our region and our nation desperately need to support adoption of

solar in all its forms to transform our energy future. Net Metering is an essential piece

that drives the adoption of clean energy at and for all income levels of residents. Please

extend Net Metering.

Thank you.

Monica Duke

monicajduke@gmail.com

Seattle
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